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Friday 20th June 2025 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

I’m delighted to share some fantastic news from within our school community. 

As many of you will know, Mrs Parkinson has been a valued and much-loved member of our teaching staff 
for some time, and it gives me great pleasure to announce that she will now be taking on the role 
of Deputy Headteacher at St James. 

This is a well-deserved recognition of her dedication, passion, and unwavering commitment to our 
children’s learning and well-being. Whether it’s in the classroom, on the playground, or at school events, 
Mrs Parkinson brings energy, care and a deep understanding of what makes this school such a special 
place. 

We’re so proud to see one of our own stepping into this important leadership role, and we’re confident 
that she will continue to make a real difference in the lives of our children, now in an even bigger way. 

Please join me in congratulating her on this exciting new chapter! 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Belfield & Mr Booth 
Headteacher & Deputy Headteacher                                              
  


